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Fw: Urgent input and Opposition to proposed Aurora Airport Master Plan

From Brandy Steffen <brandy.steffen@jla.us.com>
Date Mon 2025-01-06 8:54 AM
To Jen Winslow <Jen.winslow@jla.us.com>; Ashley Balsom <ashley.balsom@jla.us.com>

BRANDY STEFFEN | JLA PUBLIC INVOLVEMENT 
Senior Program Manager + Partner
She/Her » Why pronouns matter
brandy.steffen@jla.us.com » Office 503-235-5881 » jla.us.com 
Meeting + email hours 9 a.m.–5 p.m. Monday–Thursday » Administrative-only hours Friday 
Check my availability » Schedule a 30 minute check-in 

JLA Public Involvement's mission: To create collaborative, meaningful and exceptionally effective public
processes that lead to better, more inclusive outcomes.

Please note: I will be on vacation, without access to my email, starting Friday, 01/24/25 and returning
Monday, 02/03/25. 

From: BEACH Anthony <Anthony.BEACH@odav.oregon.gov>
Sent: Monday, December 23, 2024 2:38 PM
To: Samantha Peterson <SPeterson@CenturyWest.com>; Brandy Steffen <brandy.steffen@jla.us.com>
Cc: THOMAS Alex R <Alex.R.THOMAS@odav.oregon.gov>
Subject: FW: Urgent input and Opposition to proposed Aurora Airport Master Plan
 
Good afternoon, please include this email in the public record.
 
Thank you,
 
Tony Beach
OREGON DEPARTMENT OF AVIATION

STATE AIRPORTS MANAGER

OFFICE 503-378-2523  CELL 503-302-5455

M-F 7:30am – 4pm

 
 
 
From: BEACH Anthony
Sent: Monday, December 23, 2024 2:38 PM
To: Jeff Schreiber <jeff@flypacificair.com>; THOMAS Alex R <Alex.R.THOMAS@odav.oregon.gov>
Cc: Wendy Schreiber <wendy@flypacificair.com>
Subject: RE: Urgent input and Opposition to proposed Aurora Airport Master Plan

http://www.mypronouns.org/
https://jla.us.com/
https://outlook.office365.com/owa/calendar/b32d141f8b484237af4cff695637d779@jla.us.com/32727868fa9c40b6915120193153619e15366315011284137714/calendar.html
https://outlook.office.com/bookwithme/user/b32d141f8b484237af4cff695637d779@jla.us.com/meetingtype/XeCWyKCq9kS7hJVkN_X-SQ2?anonymous&ep=owaSlotsCopyLink


This message was sent from outside the organization. Treat attachments, links and requests with caution. Be conscious of the
information you share if you respond.

 
Hi Jeff, thank you for your comment, I will forward it to the master plan team and it will be included in the
public record.
 
Thanks again,
 
Tony Beach
OREGON DEPARTMENT OF AVIATION

STATE AIRPORTS MANAGER

OFFICE 503-378-2523  CELL 503-302-5455

M-F 7:30am – 4pm

 
 
 
From: Jeff Schreiber <jeff@flypacificair.com>
Sent: Monday, December 23, 2024 2:27 PM
To: THOMAS Alex R <Alex.R.THOMAS@odav.oregon.gov>; BEACH Anthony <Anthony.BEACH@odav.oregon.gov>
Cc: Wendy Schreiber <wendy@flypacificair.com>
Subject: Urgent input and Opposition to proposed Aurora Airport Master Plan
 

Dear Alex Thomas and Tony Beach, 
For the past 20 years, I have been flying and operating our business Pacific Aircraft
Services at Aurora State Airport (KUAO).  I strongly oppose the
proposed condemnation and destruction of aircraft hangars in
the Aurora Airport Master Plan.
 
Our business performs flights, maintenance and management for nine private
Citation jets and King Airs.  We play a vital role in supporting many local
businesses, contractors, pilots and employees and contribute to the overall
infrastructure of the airport. Removing the front row hangars would have significant
negative impact on businesses whose aircraft operate in and out of Aurora Airport.
The removal of the hangars would essentially drive away these businesses, to the
detriment of KUAO and the local community.  
 
Please consider this input and strong opposition to hangar removal as you work
thru the planning process and register my urgent request to preserve these critical
assets at KUAO.
 
Thank you. 
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Jeff Schreiber
Pacific Aircraft Services
503-784-5580

 
 
 


